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2025 Annual Enrollment for Baker Hughes benefits is October 7 – October 18. 

This location will be holding a benefits education meeting to help you learn more about your 2025 Baker Hughes benefits. 
Here’s when and where meetings will be held. 
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Questions? 
Go to BakerHughesBenefits.com for details about the 2025 changes, find answers to Frequently Asked Questions, and to review the Benefits Guide. You can also call the Baker Hughes Benefits Center at 1-866-244-3539 (TTY: 711). Health & Protection representatives are available Monday - Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. CST. Live chat is available at bakerhughes.ehr.com, 
Monday – Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. CST or send an email 24/7.
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